
Press Release: Sellindge Parish Council 
 

Are you driving an electric car? if not, is this because there are no 
charging points in the village, if so then read on 
 
Recently Parish Councils were given the opportunity to register their 
interests in having one or more Electric Vehicle Charging Points 
(EVCP) in the village. Once Parish Councils had registered their 
interest some have been chosen to apply for a grant to put in at least 
one. 
 
We have been very lucky to be one of the few chosen to put in an 
application for consideration. 
 
If there is a need shown, we will stand a better chance of getting at 
least one EVCP. 
 
To enhance our application, please can you complete the short 
survey below with the following details: 
 
What part of the village do live in? 

• Swan Lane area (including White Hall Way, Swan Green etc) 

• Barrow Hill 

• Main Road Sellindge 

• Stone Hill area 

• Greenfields & Brook Lane 
 
Would having an EVCP encourage you to purchase an Electric 
Vehicle? 
 
Please send me your responses by Friday 9th October to 
clerk@sellindge-pc.gov.uk 
 
 


